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To all Boarders’ Parents 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Boarders’ Parents’ Morning 
 
It is my pleasure to invite you to the Annual Boarders' Parents' Morning which will take place on 
Saturday, 16th March 2019 in the Assembly Hall and New Building.  The morning starts at 10.00 am  
with the opportunity for you to discuss your son's progress with the staff who teach him and to talk to 
his Housemaster if you wish.  We invite your son to accompany you to the meetings.  You will find it 
helpful to have a complete list of your son's teachers and the name of his form teacher. 
 
The School Nursing Sister will be available to see parents regarding any medical problems, in the 
Assembly Hall between 10.30 am and 11.30 am.  
 
Lunch will be available in the Dining Hall for parents, boys and staff from 12.15 pm until 1.30 pm.  I do 
hope you will be able to join us there.  Please email you son’s housemaster to confirm if you will/will not 

be staying for lunch and include your son in the total number of seats to be reserved by Tuesday 12th 

March.  
 
As in previous years, we will be conducting a parental questionnaire via paper copy available 
throughout the morning. 
 
If you have any friends who might be interested in having a look around LRGS on this occasion, please 
contact me in advance.  It would be my pleasure to meet them over lunch and then show them some of 
the boarding facilities. 
 
There is ample 'on-site' parking space on the Upper Courts - entry from Quernmore Road, just above 
the Dining Hall.  I look forward to meeting you again on the 16th March. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Dr C J Pyle 
Headmaster 
 

 


